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tion allocated to date to Polish victims of pseudo-medical experi-
ments by the Neutral Commission to DM 21,435,000.—.

Guests of the ICRC

On 13 April 1970, the International Committee received at its
headquarters the authorities of the canton and city of Geneva.

In the course of their visit the ICRC's guests heard reviews by
Mr. Marcel-A. Naville, and members of the directorate, on the orga-
nization of the ICRC and its activities throughout the world. They
also visited the Central Tracing Agency and the ICRC's radio
station and recording studio.

Re-publication of the 1949 Geneva Conventions

The International Committee of the Red Cross proposes to pro-
duce a new edition of the Geneva Conventions in English. Its
Information Service asks all National Societies which might be
interested in obtaining these texts to inform it of the number of
copies to which they might wish to subscribe, not later than the end
of June 1970.

The volume costs 9 Swiss francs and orders for more than 10
copies will receive a 10% rebate.
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